

November 22, 2019

## Information Letter no. 29-2019

Dear Member Federations,

we have just finished preparing the EFC pilot project U-14. According to the Comex decision, supported by the EFC legal Commission, it turned out that we are able to continue implementation of the U-14 pilot project launched a few years ago.

As in previous years all invitations for tournaments will be published same way as U-17 and U-23. Also results from tournaments need to be sent back to the EFC for publishing.

## It should be stressed that:

- upon submitted tournaments, consolidated version of EFC pilot project U-14 Calendar was elaborated (you can find in attachment);
- no EFC licenses are required for participants of U14 Tournaments;
- entries are to be made on indicated addresses in invitations directly to organizers by clubs or national federations.

Because the process was complicated and time consuming, we are relatively late, so please be so kind and send us an invitation to our Sport Director Julius Kralik (julius.kralik@gmail.com) without undue delay.

Best regards,